
 

 WEST BRANCH-ROSE CITY AREA SCHOOLS 

 
 

 NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON  

 PROPOSED HEALTH/SEX EDUCATION CURRICULUM 

 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that West Branch-Rose City Area Schools will conduct two (2) public 

hearings to review the proposed revisions to the health and sex education curriculum for the district. 

The dates and times are as follows: 

(1) Monday, April 8, 2024 at 4:00 p.m in Room 46 at Surline Elementary School,  

147 State Street, West Branch, Michigan, and through Google Meets  

https://meet.google.com/vti-fvrw-gso?authuser=0&hs=122 

or Dial In (audio only) 1 352-888-6461 PIN 559 500 571# 

(2) Monday, April 22, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. in Room 46 at Surline Elementary School,  

      147 State Street, West Branch, Michigan, and through Google Meets 

      https://meet.google.com/ugr-wqvo-jgv?authuser=0&hs=122 

      Or Dial In (audio only) 1 754-702-3105 PIN: 708 583 013# 

*If you require technical support, please call 989-343-2001 

The Board may not adopt the proposed health/sex education curriculum until after two public 

hearings.  A copy of the proposed curriculum is available for public inspection, by appointment, during 

normal business hours at West Branch-Rose City Area Schools Central offices, located on the campus of 

Ogemaw Heights High School at 960 South M-33, West Branch, Michigan.  Please call 989-343-2001 to 

make arrangements to view the materials. 

This notice is given by order of the Board of Education compliant to MCL 380.1201. 

Philip Stephens, Secretary 

Board of Education 

West Branch-Rose City Area Schools 

Date:  April 1, 2024 


